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Happy New Year!
We are excited to welcome a new year. We have lots of things 
planned for 2022! Each month we host activities for our families 
like virtual paint night, craft kits to-go, after school snacks, and 
more! We also post to our social media regularly with some 
challenging brain teasers, trivia, and cute contests like pet of the 
month. As we move into 2022 we are so happy you are here with 
us! Here's to welcoming a wonderful new year! 

Holiday Reminder
We have enjoyed seeing all the beautiful holiday decorations 
throughout the community this season. Just as a reminder that 
all decorations and lighting must be removed no later than 
January 10th. Live Christmas Trees can be put out with your bulk 
trash pickup.

Taking a Break After the Holidays?
This time of year is always busy for traveling. If you plan on 
heading out for a little time away don’t forget Langley Military 
Community requires that residents provide advance noti�cation 
when their home will be unoccupied for more than 7 days. We 
have a form called Noti�cation Of Absence From The Home. 
Please contact your Resident Service Specialist and we can email 
it to you or stop by our o�ce to pick one up. 

Happy New Year!

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Our CEO’s Message
Dear Hunt Military Communities Residents,
Happy New Year! 
Hoping this �nds you well after the 
holidays and ready for 2022. At Hunt 
Military Communities, this is a time for our 
teams to re�ect on the past year and 
prepare for what I know will be exciting 
changes coming for our residents. In 2022, 
HMC will strive to meet and exceed the 

needs of our residents by focusing on several key areas. Our 
main area of concern is your Resident Experience and the 
delivery of service by our team. Focus groups will be utilized at 
many communities so that we can better understand any 
perceived shortcomings and actively seek to improve our 
service to you.  We are committed to the long-term health of 
our communities and by continuing to develop programs and 
services that bene�t our residents, we hope to see our 
communities continue to �ourish. Please stay tuned for 
updates on these, and other programs.  Again, Happy New Year 
and best wishes for a happy, healthy, and successful year! 

All the best, 
Brian Stann

Hunt Military Communities
President & Chief Executive O�cer

Winter Weather
While the weather outside has not been frightful, it is important 
to review winter weather safety for the cold temps ahead.  
Freezing temperatures can pose several concerns. We want to 
encourage our families to stay safe and review recommended 
safety tips for this time of year. 


